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I am vehemently against this proposed bill and the overt circumvention of parental 
rights.
It is a criminal offense for a minor child to purchase tobacco products or firearms - 
but this legislation promotes circumventing the legal rights of their parents in literally 
life altering decisions.
Personally I am DISGUSTED that this would even be suggested by the sitting 
legislature, and an elected official which clearly has a perverse bent.


